
 

Note for B.B.A. (Logistics) Programme: 

In the Governing Body meeting of the Autonomous 

College held on 10/04/2024, the Members approved the 

change in the name of the Programme from B.B.A. 

(Logistics) to B.Com. (Logistics) from A.Y. 2024-2025. 

The change in the name of the programme has been 

intimated to the University of Mumbai. 

There is no change in the structure of the programme. In 

the third year of the programme, students will be 

undergoing two spells of apprenticeship in the Logistics 

industry. 

For more details meet the programme co-ordinator or vice 

principal, for any other queries visit the College office 

between 10 am to 4 pm. 






